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Pool resurfacing project

Towing enforcement

Monthly Maintenance Payments

Reminder that monthly maintenance
payments are due on the 1  of each
month with a grace period until the 15 .
Payments not received by the 15  will be
assessed a $25.00 late fee.  If you are using
online banking for your payments, please
make sure you allow enough processing
time to avoid late payments.
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The pool resurfacing project is targeted to 
begin August 11, 2025. The repairs will
include pressure testing to identify and fix
the leaks, resurfacing of the pool and jacuzzi,
and tile and grout replacement for both.
Repairs are expected to take 2-3 weeks and
during this time, both the pool and the
jacuzzi will be closed.  We are aware that
some of the bathroom sinks are not working
and will be addressing those repairs as well.

Reminders

Garbage bins - Bins can not be
placed outside more than 24 hours prior 
to pick up and must be stored no later
than 24 hours after pick up.  Bins should
not be left outside on the driveways

Personal items and trash are not
permitted to be left in the common
areas.

Parking on the front lawns or
sidewalks (even in the space behind
the driveways) is not permitted.
Blocking the sidewalk is a violation of
Florida Statute 316.1945.Las Verdes Townhomes website

In addition to our rules and regulations,
our website offers information on other
important items.
1) Approved paint colors and contact
information for ordering paint
2) Approved roofing tile and color
3) Architectural modification forms
4) Payment information and annual
budget

Maintenance issues can also be reported
through our website.

Our website address is:
www.lasverdestownhomes.com
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Community Events

Operation Medicine Cabinet/Shred-A-Thon in Pembroke Pines

Hazardous Waste Disposal
The City of Pembroke Pines offers hazardous waste disposal for residents.  The next 
scheduled events are September 6, 2025 and December 6, 2025 and will be held at 
the City’s Wastewater Treatment Plant located at 13975 Pembroke Road. 
For more information, please visit www.ppines.com


